
REGISTRATION CONTINUES! NEXT MONTH 
June 2025 "Ukrainian Days" in Washington, DC

Thu, May 8, 2025 at 5:30 PMUkrainian National Information Service <unis@ucca.org> 
To: UNIS * <unis@ucca.org>

Dear Friends of Ukraine,

REGISTER NOW! - June 2025 “Ukrainian Days”
In five weeks, the next “Ukrainian Days” in-person advocacy event of the 119th Congress
will be held in Washington, DC on June 11-12, 2025.

Sponsored by the Ukrainian National Information Service (UNIS), the Washington, DC
public affairs bureau of the Ukrainian Congress Committee of America (UCCA), this
advocacy event is a very important endeavor for the Ukrainian American community



especially given the continued barrage of barbaric russian missile attacks
throughout Ukraine in the past several weeks.   

The June 11-12th advocacy event will be an opportunity to once again meet in-person with
congressional offices and to promote our immediate concerns:  continued security
assistance for Ukraine (in particular air defense systems to protect the Ukrainian skies
against russian missiles, rockets, and drones); imposing crippling sanctions against
russia; facilitating frozen russian sovereign assets to rebuild/reconstruct Ukraine; and,
prosecuting those responsible for war crimes in Ukraine and the trafficking of Ukrainian
children. 

SCHEDULE OF EVENTS:
Wednesday, May 28th, 7:00pm EDT - Virtual Briefing Session with two prominent analysts;
Wednesday, June 11th, 9:30am EDT - In-Person Briefing Session, in partnership with a
leading Washington, DC think-tank organization;
Wednesday, June 11th, 6:00pm EDT - Congressional Reception with the presentation of
"Friend of UNIS" Awards; and,
Wednesday and Thursday, June 11-12th - Congressional Meetings.

REGISTER TODAY at the following link:
UkrDaysJune2025

REGISTRATION ENDS WEDNESDAY, June 4, 2025

Help to advance our concerns in Washington and meet your Members of Congress!  See
you in Washington, DC!

http://bit.ly/UkrDaysJune2025


*** DONATE NOW ***
During this heightened time of advocacy for Ukraine-related issues, please support the Ukrainian 
National Information Service's (UNIS) activities by generously donating to the UNIS Fund 2025, 
which will ensure the continued successful advancement and advocacy of our community’s concerns 
in Washington, DC. 

Scan the QR code below or click on the link below to donate online:

UNIS Fund 2025
Should you have any questions or comments, please contact the Ukrainian National 
Information Service (UNIS) at:  unis@ucca.org

Ukrainian National Information Service 
311 Massachusetts Avenue, NE 
Washington, DC 20002

tel: (202) 547-0018
e-mail: unis@ucca.org
Facebook/Twitter/Instagram/BlueSky/TruthSocial/Mastodon: @UNISdirect 
Visit us on the web at: www.ucca.org




